
 

 

 
Dear Parents, 

 
 
AFTER SCHOOL SINGING CLUB 

Monday 8th April 2024 

Calling all budding singers. Your child has expressed an interest in joining SINGING CLUB. This is held every Wednesday 
from 3:15 – 4:15pm. The club is led by Teresa Lipinski (a parent of a Year 6 and Year 2 child and a school governor). 

 
The club will start on WEDNESDAY 17th April and is open to children from Year 3 – Year 6 and the maximum number of 
children able to attend is 20. 

 
If you would like your child to take part, then please fill out the form below and hand in to the office staff. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Regards 

Rob Paton 
 

I would like my child to take part in SINGING CLUB on Wednesdays 3:15-4:10pm starting on Wednesday 17th 
April 

Child’s Name:   Class:   
 
I will pick my child up from school 

 
My child will attend Clubs Complete After School Club 

PARENT SIGNATURE:   

SUMMER TERM DATES 
17.04.24 
24.04.24 
01.05.24 
08.05.24 
NO CLUB 
22.05.24 

HALF TERM BREAK 
05.06.24 
12.06.24 
19.06.24 
26.06.24 
03.07.24 
10.07.24 
17.07.24 
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